I

From: LDF

Sent: 01 August 2017 [

To:

Subject: RE: Call for sites submission ref R18/078

Thank you for your e-mail.

| can conform receipt of your e-mail request to remove site R18/078 from the Council’s Call for Sites map.
This will be removed from the map and reflected in the Council’s next Local Plan update.

Regards,

Planning Policy & Programmes Team

From:

Sent: uly

To: LDF

Subject: Call for sites submission ref R18/078
Dear Sir/Madam,

We have decided that we no longer wish the site referred to above to be included in the local "Call for Sites" plan. |
shall therefore be grateful if you will remove it and update your plans accordingly to reflect this.

For the avoidance of doubt the site name is "Land South of Hatton Lane, Hatton".

Please can you acknowledge this email and also confirm when you have removed it.

Yours faithfullf/





